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Community is at the heart of what we 
do - we are so much more than just  
a local builder, we are a local builder 
with a purpose, we care deeply about 
the communities where we live, work 
and build. We bring this to life via our 
community initiative Building Norfolk. 
We believe that exceptional projects, 
deserve exceptional builders, but we 
don’t just build homes, we help build 
communities and most importantly, 
we do it together. 





In February 2020, we established ‘Building Norfolk’ with a clear purpose –  
to create happy, healthy and strong communities for a brighter future without 
limits, pledging to commit a % of our profits each year, to support the  
individuals and places that make up our communities, when they need it  
most - protecting the community concept and ethos for the future generations 
who call Norfolk home. We provide support across 4 key pillars: Environment, 
Education, Wellbeing & Growth.



On 23rd March 2020, with the world struggling to contain the global Covid-19 pandemic, The UK entered  
‘lockdown’. No one could anticipate what this would mean, but we knew we wanted to do something to  
help the elderly people in our community, that were incredibly scared.
 
Within a matter of days, we pulled together a concept that would provide a system of support.  
Pooling our collective physical resources, on 25th March 2020 we commenced a daily hot meal service,  
providing lunch and friendly face each day to 50 elderly residents throughout the Fakenham area.
 
As a team, we all played a critical role in ensuring the support programme was both visible and efficient,  
but to ensure it actually made an impact and without any understanding of how long the lockdown may  
last we needed to make sure it could continue as a sustainable programme and this is where you come in.
 
Over the following pages, we would like to share some of the stories, pictures and notes of thanks,  
we received throughout this time. None of us can truly appreciate what a difference this made during  
such a difficult period in all of our lives, however we are sure that reading these messages, you will  
be incredibly proud of your support, so on behalf of everyone involved – thankyou.





























The 8th May 2020 marked the 75th Anniversary of VE Day.  As we were still in  
the process of delivering hot meals, we decided to mark the occasion with a very 
special commemorative afternoon tea. We were humbled by the personal stories 
from some of the individuals receiving meals, of their memories of war and  
appreciation of our efforts to help them celebrate such an important historical  
chapter in their lives. There were tears, there was laughter, but most importantly  
a real sense of community and camaraderie – just like 1945…







Thankyou to:
The Anson Charitable Trust

Neil & Julie Dyson

Bill Cleyndert & Company  

The team at The Chequers Inn - Binham

Sally at The Gallow, Fakenham

The Hempton Bell 

Kevin Whittred

Black Dog Computer Services Ltd

JMC Garden & Landscape Services Ltd

Provincial Grand Lodge of Norfolk – Joppa Lodge 1114

Members of Runners-next-the-sea 

Carben construction

Richard Bridgewood

Sponge Norwich

Candour Norwich

And all the individuals who supported our efforts by giving both their time  
and donating funds to support the continuation of the service over a 12 week period.



Community
is about doing  

something

together
that makes  

belonging count




